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SB 408 Summary: Directs Oregon Health Authority to establish process to receive 

and review health care profession scope. 

 

We do not need this!  Let people decide for themselves what kind of health care they 

want.  Who they want to see.  Where they want to be treated.   

 

The Oregon Health Authority does not need to have any authority on the peoples 

choice of health care.   

 

I believe in Freedom of Choice, not forced choice.  Please stop this non-sense. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Vickie M. Westbrooks 


